
To: Councillors of the Toronto East York Community Council 

Cc: Jennifer Keesmaat 

Gregg Lintern 

RE: Agenda item TE13.8

Final Report - Queen Street East/Ashbridge Precinct Planning Study - 

City-Initiated Official Plan Amendment and Urban Design Guidelines 

From: the Leslieville Comunity Coalition Inc. 

The Leslieville Community Coalition applauds this initiative.  The Queen Street East/Ashbridge Precinct 

Planning Study is a well thought out study of the area and reflects the true diversity found in the 

Ashbridge Precinct.  We hope that the Guidelines will not only be adopted but that they will be 

implemented as quickly as possible.  We know that the area is presently at risk of losing its distinct 

character as a result of development pressure. 

Sincerely, 

Victoria Dinnick 

Chair, Leslieville Community Coalition 
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